
 

 

UST:SO06-00-ME22 
A.Y. 2023-2024 

 
TO : ALL UNIVERSITY STAFF 
  (Administrative and Academic Officials, Teaching and Non-Teaching  
  Academic Staff, and Support Staff) 
 
FROM : OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL 

RE : FAQs ON THE HEALTH CERTIFICATE REQUIREMENT 
 

DATE : 18 July 2024 
 

 
The University hereby responds to Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) regarding compliance 
with the Health Certificate requirement for all employed personnel following Ordinance No. 

8793: Sanitation and Disinfection Code of the City of Manila (27 September 2021).  
 
These FAQs were drafted after a clarificatory meeting with Manila City Health Officer Dr. Arnold 
“Poks” Pangan and his team on 26 June 2024. Please see the attached copy. 
 
To assist University staff in complying with this requirement until 31 July 2024 (Wednesday), the 
Manila Health Department-Public Health Laboratory offered to prioritize UST personnel who 
will schedule appointments for 26 July 2024, from 6:30 AM to 2:00 PM.  
 
Interested University staff are encouraged to register using this link as soon as possible. 
 
The full cooperation and genuine compliance of all concerned staff are highly appreciated. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 

 
FR. LOUIE R. CORONEL, OP   
Secretary-General 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/10JMMZqZb472uUgrWP8Kr9Ul3v09Z5DA3/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/10JMMZqZb472uUgrWP8Kr9Ul3v09Z5DA3/view?usp=drive_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfOwRry40J6y60E8FE2v-nmznp3EgGIkbIicaSiAhLdhB4OPg/viewform

